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THURGOOD MARSHALL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
MEDIA CENTER

Dear Parent(s),
In the near future your child will be checking out books from the media center. We know that he/she may not be able to read these books at the beginning of the year, however, we hope you will enjoy reading them with your child.

Since the beginning of school, teachers and students have discussed appropriate care of library books and classroom materials. Checking out, taking care of, and returning books are some of the first responsibilities that your child will learn. You can reinforce what they have learned by ensuring your child returns books when they bring them home. 

At the end of the school year, or if you move, all books must be returned. If they are not returned, you are responsible for the cost of the book(s). This can be quite costly. Also, report cards will be held until this debt is cleared. 

Please return this form, signed, so that we will know you are aware of our school library program. After this form has been returned to the school Media Specialist, your child may begin checking out books to bring home.

We look forward to a great year!

Sincerely,

Dr. Kathryn Holloman
Principal

Please complete the information requested below so that we may enter your child into our school’s media center computer.

Student’s Last Name: ________________________ Student’s First Name: _________________________




(Last)





           (First)
 Date of Birth: _______________________________________   Boy __________      Girl ___________
______ I accept ______ I don’t accept the responsibility for any library books which my son/daughter checks out from the Marshall Elementary School Media Center, whether lost, stolen, or damaged, and I agree to pay any charges owed to the Media Center. 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature: ________________________  Date: _____________________________
